
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday November 20, 2013 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 6:00, present 

were Maryann Fiske, Lyn Lovell and Harry Shahnamian. Minutes of the last 

meeting were read and accepted on motion of Harry Shahnamian and seconded by 

Mary Fiske, bills were reviewed and signed.  

 

New Business: 

 

1.                          Get quotes from different trash collectors.  

2.                          Make list of Capital improvements  

3.                                    a. A new 1 ton truck with plow. 

b.      Roads (5 year plan) 

c.       Small excavator for digging graves (purchasing our 

own vaults) 

d.      Fix fence 

e.       Up grade garage for men 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm with the next meeting to be Jan. 15, 2014 

at 6:00pm at Town Hall. 

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

    Lyn Lovell, Secretary 

 


